Office of The Supervision





Number: 44

The rescission of this Transmittal Letter does not address the status of the conveyed document. To determine the status of the conveyed document, please check with the original issuer of the document.

Attached is a release issued by the Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council (FFIEC) announcing that it is seeking public comment, as well as holding public meetings, in connection with a study of the regulatory burden imposed on insured depository institutions.

As you know, the Office of Thrift Supervision held two public hearings on this subject in March, and a number of

comments have been received in conjunction with those meetings. These comments will be factored into the deliberations of the FFIEC along with those submitted during the upcoming comment period and hearings.

The attached release provides deadlines for receiving comments and dates of the hearings.

Office of Thrift Supervision

Attachment